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Happy National Farmers’ Market Week!  The Secretary of the United States Department of Agriculture, Mike Johanns, has proclaimed, “the week of August 7 – 13, 2005 to be National Farmers’ Market Week, to further the expansion and awareness of farmers’ markets and the contributions farmers make to daily life in America.  I encourage all people of the Untied States to celebrate the benefits of farmers’ markets and the bountiful production of our Nation’s farmers, who while providing for our needs, are among the best Stewards of our land.”

Despite Southland’s opposition, the CFMAC Subcommittee on Non-certifiable Ag Products voted yesterday to recommend to the full Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee that growers be allowed to sell products with chocolate, yoghurt or other coatings in the certified market.  The supporters of this proposal were Market Managers Greta Dunlap, Mary Lou Weiss, Randii MacNear and Mary Hillebrecht, and Growers Jim Eldon and Rusty Hall.  Voting against this proposal were Santa Monica Market Manager Laura Avery, Grower Jim Russell, Southland Representative Howell Tumlin and Community Representative Amelia Saltsman.  The Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee will consider this proposal at 10:00 AM on Monday, September 12, 2005 at 3031 Torrance Boulevard, Torrance.  If you have an opinion about allowing chocolate covered products into the certified section of the market, I hope you will come to this open meeting and share your thoughts. (
Reminder: Los Angeles County will hold a Certified Farmers’ Market Manager Training Program from 10:00 AM to 2:30 PM on Wednesday, August 24th at the City of Torrance Parks and Recreation Department’s at 3031 Torrance Boulevard in Torrance.  You must make a reservation in advance to attend.  

Please call: 562-940-7803. (
Market News is a service of the Southland Farmers’ Market Association.  If you have an item that you feel would be of interest to Southland market and grower members, please call 310-481-0167 or write to us at info@sfma.net. 
